
 As a licensed motorcycle rider since 1981, I ask that SB 574 be declined. Motorcycles are part of traffic and their operator's need to 
behave as such. Automobile drivers shouldn't incur the extra burden of looking for a smaller more difficult to see vehicle splitting a 
traffic lane. 

Please put the brakes on SB 574. Vote No

Cheers, 
William Bates 
Portland, Oregon 


